
 
 
 
 
 
 

March 31, 2023 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro, 

 

I am requesting funding for the Wilson High School Media Center Upgrade in fiscal year 2024. 

The entity to receive funding for this project is Hacienda La Puente Unified School District, 

located at 15959 East Gale Ave. City Of Industry, CA 91745-1604. The funding would be used 

to upgrade Wilson High School Media Center with new flooring, lighting, fixture, equipment, 

and California doors. The Media Center is used by students for meetings, project work, for 

parent and community meetings.  

 

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because this project will be used for 

community meetings. Wilson High School has a significant parent and community engagement. 

There is a dearth of community meeting space around the neighborhood. Wilson High school is a 

designated voting center, and the upgraded Media Center will provide an inviting space for 

voters. Several parent meetings are conducted throughout the year at the Media Center. The 

school will be implementing the community school model. 

 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 42 

U.S.C. 5305(a)(4),I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does 

anyone in my immediate family.  

 

Thank you for your consideration of this request.  

 

      Sincerely, 

 

 

 

      Linda T. Sánchez 

      Member of Congress 

 
 

The Honorable Kay Granger     The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chairwoman       Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations     Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives    U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, D.C. 20515     Washington, D.C. 20515 


